
 

   

 
                 

  
 

 

 

Thursday 6th July 2023 
 

Dear Parents & Carers 
 

We have reached that time of year when we start to think about the summer holidays and 
our new classes for September. Today children have spent the day getting to know their 
new class teaching team as part of our transition process. 

 
I am very happy to inform you that we welcome 2 new teachers to our team for the 

coming year. We have recruited Mrs Lloyd from St Joseph’s Primary School and also Miss 
Wild from Sacred Heart Primary School on the Wirral. Both teachers will bring a wealth of 

knowledge, talent and experience to their new roles in Key Stage 2. We are also excited to 
welcome back Mrs Burgess to the team following her maternity leave, having recently also 
welcomed back Miss Ohri. We wish Mrs Madden all the best as she will be beginning her 

maternity leave in September. 
 

Teaching Teams 2023/24 

Current Class 

2022-23 

New Class  

2023-24 
Teacher Support Staff 

Pre school 

Reception Elm  
 

Miss Allenden 
Mrs Bell 

Mr Biddle 
Reception Oak 

Mrs Wright &  
Mrs Ellison (Monins) 

Reception Oak 
 

Year 1 Beech Miss Boult 
Mrs Crawford 
Miss Williams Reception Elm 

 
Year 1 Ash Miss Swindells 

Year 1 Beech 
 

Year 2 Cherry Miss Ohri 
Mrs Robinson 
Mrs Markley Year 1 Ash 

 
Year 2 Fir Mrs Williams 

Year 2 Fir 
 

Year 3 Rowan Mrs Lloyd 
Mrs Newton 
Miss Williams 

Year 2 Cherry Year 3 Poplar 
Miss Brennan &  

Mrs Buttery 

Year 3 Poplar 
 

Year 4 Cedar Mr Spann Mrs Swindells 
Mrs Corkish 

Mr Goodwin 
Year 3 Rowan 

 
Year 4 Holly Mrs Wood 

Year 4 Holly 
 

Year 5 Willow Miss Harland Mrs Gosling 

Mrs Markley 
Mrs Ablett 

Year 4 Cedar 
 

Year 5 Sycamore Mrs Beach 

Year 5 Willow Year 6 Birch 
Mrs Williams &  

Mrs Burgess 
Mrs Heaney 
Mrs Edwards 
Mrs Markley 
Mrs Altass 

Year 5 Sycamore Year 6 Maple Miss Wild 

 



 

 
                 

  

We also say goodbye to staff who will be taking the next step in their careers. This year, Miss 
Mcloughlin, Miss Mayhew and Miss Hilton will be moving on and each will be greatly 

missed.  All have had amazing impact with the children they have worked with and I would 
like to thank them for their hard work and dedication.  I am sure each will have great 
success in the next phase of their careers and we wish them all the best for the future. 

 
Finally, very soon we will say goodbye to our Year 6 children and we wish them all the best 

for the next stage of their education at high school. They have been a fantastic group and 
I know every member of staff will miss them next year. I hope they thoroughly enjoy their 

last couple of weeks at Whitby Heath. Classes of 2023 – you have been amazing! 

 

 

Best wishes 
 
 

 
Mr S. Wright 

Headteacher 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 


